
May 1st, 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you to all families who have sent in their $10 activity fee. We are excited 

to take the students on our field trip to the Calgary tower. We are looking for 

volunteers to lead small groups of students during the trip. If you are interested, 

then please let your child’s teacher know. Volunteers for Ms. Enerson’s classes 

will be required on June 6 and volunteers for Mr. Rip’s classes will be required on 

June 7. Please remember that police clearance is required.  

 

This Friday we will be having our annual run for Juvenille Diabetes. This run was 

originally created by Glamorgan students. It continues to be organized and 

managed by our students. We are asking students to bring in $2.00 to support 

this cause. If you send in $2.00 your child will be able to wear light blue or bright 

blue clothes on Friday instead of their regular uniform.  

 

This Thursday we will be having another 26-grapheme review. We will randomly 

mix up the graphemes and go through all of them. As usual, we will say the 

sounds of the grapheme and your child will be responsible for writing them 

down. There will also be a spelling review on Friday. Our spelling words are: we, 

when, your, can.  

 

As a reminder, your child can access many books at their reading level online 

using Raz-Kids. Use the login information in your child’s agenda to access the 

site. 

 

Lastly, Friday is the deadline to return Kindergarten Graduation photo orders.  

 

 

Reminders: 

- May 5 – Run for Juvenile Diabetes, students will wear light or bright blue. 

- May 12 – Volunteer Tea 

- May 19 – PD day, no school 

- May 22 – Victoria Day, no school 

- May 26 – Kindergarten and Grade 1 assembly (10 am for AM class and 

2pm for PM class). 

- June 6 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Ms. Enerson’s classes) 

- June 7 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Mr. Rip’s classes) 

 

 

 



 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘we’.   

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘when’. 

 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘your’.   

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘can’.  

Spelling 

Review 

- Return 

homework in 

homework 

folder. 

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

 

 

Have a ‘blue’ week of school, 

 

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


